
WEEKLY

Happy New Year and welcome back! 

Parent Governor 

We have a vacancy for a parent governor to join our team. This is an exciting opportunity for
someone who feels this can offer their time. Please find attached for more information, deadlines
for nominations etc. Please note there is a word count that will need to be closely followed.

Barrow TALK
Inspired by TED talks, but designed for the children at Barrow. We're on a mission to empower
children to find their voice, express themselves confidently, and captivate audiences with their
brilliance. Join us as we cultivate a community of young speakers, each sharing their unique
perspective and sparking innovation. Stay tuned as our lineup of BARROW Talks grows,
offering a platform for young visionaries to shine. Interested in speaking or want to learn more
about crafting a talk? Speak to Mrs McArdle or your class teacher.
 
Ideas for talks (but not limited to)..
"Why Being Kind Matters: Small Acts, Big Impact"
"The Power of Imagination: How Creativity Shapes Our World"
"Exploring Different Cultures: Embracing Diversity in Our School"
"From Trash to Treasure: The Importance of Recycling"

 SpringTerm - Wb 6th January 25

Headteacher: Mrs Nicola McArdle

DIARY DATES

Tues 14th Jan 2.30pm - Rock Band Concert
Mon 20th Jan 3.30pm - Times Table Workshop for Year 4 Parents
Fri 7th Feb - FOBS Valentine’s Disco
Sun 9th Feb -  Clitheroe URC Church Service Year 5



THIS WEEK

Post Christmas Rock Band Show
Our children’s performance will take place on

Tuesday, 14th January at 2.30pm
Parents welcome  to join us

Sign up to Art Club &  French Club via school office

Is your child starting primary school in September 2025?
Make sure to submit your application by 15 January 2025!



Headteacher Awards

THIS WEEK

Rooted in God's love,everyone growing togetherto bethe best that we can be

Year 5 enjoyed designing, making and
marketing bread this week as part of the DT

Star Awards

Think Tank Autumn Update


